Sompo Japan Insurance response to Burma Campaign UK report 
19 August 2008

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Sompo Japan Insurance to respond to Burma Campaign UK’s report, “Insuring Repression: Exposing how the insurance industry supports Burma’s dictators”, available online at: http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/insurance.php  
In response, Sompo provided the following statement:

As you are aware, we have a representative office in Yangon.

The purpose to have the office there is mainly to collect market information and data, however reflecting the market situation there, we have already pulled back our expatriates a few years ago, and not to do anything against human rights.

Your kind understanding would be highly appreciated.

Best regards,

Taketoshi Nagaoka

International Planning Department

Sompo Japan Insurance Inc.

